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Bulletin #11 of 2022. October 11, 2022

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 550-387 Retaining Cap is Now Made of Silicone Bronze

Products Affected: P/N 505-375 Surface Bypass Valve Assembly.

The P/N 550-387 Retaining Cap that secures the P/N 550-375 Butterfly Valve Seat to the P/N 505-375 
Surface Bypass Valve Assembly is now made of silicone bronze. This material change has been made to 
further enhance the retaining cap’s durability.

Current P/N 550-387 Retaining Cap, left and previous, right.

There will be no exchanges offered. The part number will remain the same, and no change to associated 
procedures for maintenance of the Retaining Cap is necessary.

Kirby Morgan will install the updated Retaining Cap on all future production of the Surface Bypass Valve 
assemblies and KM Diamond helmets requiring these retaining caps.

Any old stock of the P/N 550-387 Retaining Cap may be used without issue.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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